
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

   

  

  

 

A CALL FOR ALL LYCEUM 

STUDENTS  

YOUR VOICE, YOUR CHOICE  

YOUR FUTURE!  

Join us for a Get Connected Webinar 

as we discuss the upcoming SRC 

Election at Lyceum College.  

 

 

 

This is your chance to be part of a historic 

moment for the institution - our very FIRST 

Student Representative Council (SRC) 

Elections! 

 

Don’t miss out - Shape the future of Lyceum! 

Attend the Webinar and get all the details on 

how you can vote, participate, and make 

your voice heard in this exciting new chapter 

for our college. 

• DATE: 5 SEPTEMBER 2024 

• TIME: 19:00  

• MICROSOFT TEAMS 

• Join the meeting now 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT  

STUDENT SERVICE SUPPORT TEAM 

086 181 9211 

` 

  MAKE HISTORY: 

BE A PART OF 

LYCEUM'S 
FIRST-EVER SRC ELECTIONS! 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2MxYTBmYTAtMGRkZS00ZGU1LTk0ZWMtM2EyZGYxZjdjMDEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220fd2a71a-7461-4da9-945e-cb95aac4c74f%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225085198e-7685-4a18-9153-8c4ebcd21072%22%7d

